
SSeepptteemmbbeerr NNeewwsslleetttteerr
22001188

FFrroomm OOuurr PPrreessiiddeenntt
Thank you to all of you who helped make our garden walk and flower show so
interesting and beautiful. It was wonderful to see the gorgeous gardens. I 
think we are ready to have a flower show next year. The Grand Garden show 
on Mackinac Island was another grand event. They had some new gardens on
the tour and some really great speakers. I look forward to seeing everyone 
next Wednesday. Don't forget to bring photos of bushes or trees that you have
questions about pruning.  Happy Fall!!!!            

Sharon Schappacher
President

MMeemmbbeerrsshhiipp UUppddaattee
Please welcome Rose Tamraz
and Sharyn Olliffe, our newest
members. 

SShhaarree tthhee JJooyy AAwwaarrdd
The winning garden of the

2018 "Share the Joy"
Award was presented to 
gardener is Joanna Kolodziej,
on Monday, August 27. Her
lovely garden is located on the
corner of Summit and Lake
streets. 

SSppeecciiaall AAwwaarrdd
PAGC will receive a special
award from an organization
called KKeeeepp MMiicchhiiggaann 
BBeeaauuttiiffuull on October 12! 
It’s a beautifying the city 
kind of award called the
Michigan Plaque, and it 
will be presented to us at a
luncheon in Frankenmuth,
during the KMB annual 
meeting. We were nominated
by a member of the KMB
board, who clearly enjoyed 
our gardens. Day trip to
Frankenmuth? Chicken or 
vegetarian luncheon is $25 
per person and there will 
be exhibits, talks and 
Frankenmuth fun. Please 
join me to pick up the plaque!
Respond by email, as I am
away from home this week. 

Thanks and Congrats!!
Sandy Selden


